# Mary Lynn Paquette

From:

Murray Penny <mrpenny@accesscomm.ca>

Sent:

September-18-15 11:33 AM

To:

Mary Lynn Paquette

Subject:

Sept 21 meeting. Bylaws report

The District Office has felt that reported infractions are being satisfactorily dealt with by our Enforcement Contractor.

We have had no major incidents since the previous meeting. That means that the District is regarded as a safe and enjoyable place to be!

Sent from my iPhone

## Mary Lynn Paquette

From:

MAlport@harvard.ca

Sent:

September-18-15 11:54 AM

To:

katepwabeach@sasktel.net: Gavle

Subject:

M.Alport report

### Water Diversion Project update:

 The Federation of Sask Indian Nations (FSIN) spoke out against WSA stating that they did not have the necessary info to make the decision on the Kutawagan project.

On Sept 17, the provincial government stated that they will not proceed with the Kutawagan Creek
Diversion Project. The WSA will now be reviewing other possible alternatives around the Quill Lakes including,
but not limited to, application of the risk-based drainage regulations in the new Agricultural Water Management
Strategy.

#### CLDPC:

 Minutes of the Aug 25th meeting stated that the CLDPC recommend to their councils to participate in a class action law suit with the Merchant Group and furthermore to communicate out to ratepayers how to sign up if each municipality sees fit.

Minutes of the Sept 16th meeting will state to retract that motion and to hold off for the time being. Good news from the CofR regarding bypassing is yet to come. A meeting will be set up shortly with Mayor Fougere and Ken Hutchinson.

Letter to WSA to request info on the WSA's mandate, regulations that the CofR is not meeting and any consequences that they should be abiding by.

 Lunched an initiative to mitigate Dutch Elm Disease throughout the valley and to bring in a variation of native plants/trees.

#### Landfill:

 Currently having B.R Gaffney & Associates doing an appraisal. He will send us a quote to be approved if there will be a full report.

Michael Alport, BBA Leasing Representative Harvard Real Estate Inc.

T 306.777.0620 F 306.522.4571 hillcompanies.com

David Thauberger

### Tennis Court

- Can wait till spring -2016
- The lines are the main concern (because some lines are higher than the finish coat).
- 7" side grinder is required to remove the lines (all lines have to be removed by hand).
- Require a backup Power source (power plant).
- A water supply required with good pressure to clean with (water tank with a pump)
- Pressure washer supplied by John Konihowski.
- John requires 2 or 3 volunteers to assist in removing lines and paint coatings.
- The Quote to do this work is \$10,500.00, minus the volunteer labor to assist John.